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5-06-2013
RE: Liquor License

Dear Committee,.

This letter 1s to request a change of liquor license location from
309 Main street to 422 Main street. The request is being made do
to the fact that the previous building owner at 309 Main St. has
sold the building leaving me to find another location, which I
have, and I spoke with the owner of 422 Main St. she assured me
she wasn’t selling any thing soon. My intentions will be the same
as they were in my previous business plan that I submitted and
was approved for 309 Main St.. In addition I would like to apply
the money that was paid for 309 Main St. to go towards the license
for the new proposed building at 422 Main St.

Thank You
Marina Vela




